
Canary Hearing COVID-19 Update (March 30, 2020) 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
State and federal authorities are clearly taking extraordinary measures to 
help save lives by slowing the spread of COVID-19.  Today Governor Hogan 
issued a stay-at-home order for the state of Maryland.  All leading 
authorities expect this pandemic to become worse in the next few weeks 
and it is clear we are entering a critical phase in our efforts to slow the 
spread.  As a result, we will be postponing all office visits for the foreseeable 
future.  If you had a scheduled appointment in the next few weeks we will 
be calling to reschedule. 
 
During this difficult time I will be available to provide service to any of my 
patients should an emergency arise.  We will be available to answer phones 
Monday through Thursday 9am – 4pm and Friday 9am – 1pm.  If you need 
emergency service to help stay connected to friends and loved ones please 
do not hesitate to call me at 410-224-4327.  We will make arrangements to 
provide care in a safe and responsible manner.  
 
If you are new to my practice and would like to set up an appointment for a 
hearing evaluation please call the number listed above.  I will be happy to 
arrange a visit just as soon as we are able. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we all work together to blunt the growth of 
this horrible pandemic.  We look forward to getting back to “business as 
usual”.  Until such time my staff and I wish you and your family health and 
happiness. 
 
- Mike Canary 


